From: rubina Actsr [

Sent: 18 June 2015 14:20

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/2891/P - objection to the proposed plan.
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Thave been informed that a new block will be built behind my block Saxon court, N1C 4AJ, and I am not
happy about it , alongside other residents. This will lead to a loss of sunlight and privacy, as well as a cause
of extra noise nuisance?

We would kindly appreciate that residents be considered before planning any further.

Yours sincerely
A Tenant from Saxon court.



